PCC Markets

We are concerned that establishing maximum global warming potential (GWP) thresholds for
hydrofluorocarbons used in new stationary refrigeration equipment is too broad an application.
Establishing thresholds for "stationary refrigeration equipment" could apply to components of an
existing system; condensers, evaporators, cases etc. The implication of this is that it could prohibit
repair or replacement of operation systems. We suggest using the term "new refrigeration system"
rather than "new stationary refrigeration equipment". Thank You



